
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

TO  : The PENR Officer 

   DENR Palawan, Region IV B - MIMAROPA 

   Brgy. Sta. Monica, Pto. Princesa City, Palawan 

 

ATTENTION :           The CENR Officer 

   DENR Puerto Princesa City, Region IV B - MIMAROPA 

   Brgy. Sta. Monica, Pto. Princesa City, Palawan   

 

FROM  : The Head, DENR Action Center/Hotline 

 

SUBJECT  : ACTION TAKEN RE: LETTER OF COMPLAINT AGAINST CENR 

EMPLOYEE RODNEY VERIAN FOR ALLEGED VIOLATION ON 

THE PROHIBITED USE OF FIRECRACKERS DURING NEW 

YEAR’S CELEBRATION, BEARING PCC CODE NO. ACE-2022-

0128-001 

 

DATE  : March 1, 2022 

This is to acknowledge the receipt of your Memorandum addressed to this Office dated 

February 07, 2022, on the abovementioned subject with concrete and specific action, hence, fully 

acted. We recognize and appreciate your prompt action on this matter. We look forward to your 

continuing support for our shared aspirations of serving our constituents. 

 For information, record, and reference.  

 

MERLINDA R. MANILA  

 
 
Copy furnished: 
 
         Head Executive Assistant 

         The Undersecretary USEC for Field Operations and Environment 
         DENR Region IV-B, 1515 L & S Building, Roxas Boulevard, Ermita, Manila 
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